RAD/IO CENTER FOR THE ARKANSAS VALLEY

1320 KC ROCKY FORD, COLORADO POST OFFICE BOX 632
September 27, 1958

Dear Sir:

In reply to your letter about our breadcast of September

11, our early morning man Dick Farrell varifi&d that was

what was on. Thank you for letting us know that you recieved
our signal up there, We have a leiter here from your

brother also., Our signal must be reaching up into

Denver pretty good in the early morning.

Sincerely

Bill Howard

SERVING ROCKY FORD. LA JUNTA, LAS ANIMAS, FOWLER, ORDWAY, PUEBLO



